

Catherine A. McNamara Rate Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs O: 603-216-3537 E: Catherine.McNamara@LibertyUtilities.com

February 28, 2020

Via ERF and US Mail

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DG 19-153; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities Keene Division
2019/2020 Winter Period Cost of Gas – March 2020 Monthly COG Adjustment (REVISED)

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. - Keene Division (the "Company") and in accordance with New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (the "Commission") Order No. 26,305 (October 31, 2019) in Docket DG 19-153, I enclose for filing an updated page 2 of the Company's current (March) calculation of its projected over collection of gas costs for the 2019/2020 winter season ending April 30, 2020. The only change is to indicate if the values are Actual or Forecasted in the columnar headings. There are no changes to the calculation or the rate that was filed on February 24, 2020.

Please note this report has been filed via the Commission's Electronic Report Filing system. Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not he sitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Catherine A. McNamara

Enclosures